From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance Sent: 22 July 2019 6:16 PM

To: Alain Lebrun

Cc: Marc Smaers; Damien Remy; Michel Delnoy

Subject: ACCC/C/2015/134 (Belgium) - request for extension

Dear Mr Lebrun, dear Mr Le Gros,

I refer to your request of 3 July for an extension of the deadline of 26 July to reply to the Committee's questions of 28 June.

Bearing in mind that your request was received well in advance of the deadline, and the fact that the deadline falls during the holiday period, your request for an extension until 15 August is duly granted.

For fairness, the deadline for the Party concerned to reply to the Committee's questions is extended to 15 August also.

To enable the efficient processing of compliance-related correspondence, we kindly remind you that the working language of both the Committee and the secretariat is English.

Kind regards, Fiona



Fiona Marshall
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee
Aarhus Convention secretariat
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Email: <u>aarhus.compliance@un.org</u>

Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html

Tel: +41 (0) 22 917 42 26 Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34

Office: S-429-4

Palais des Nations 8-14 avenue de la Paix

CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland